
 Please take time this week to send a Card of ‘Sonshine’ to: 
Joy & Eddie Oliver 

1805 Halbert St. 
Killeen, TX 76541 

You can send the names of anyone you know who could use some ‘Sonshine’ 
to Bev Tuggle at bevtuggle@aol.com 
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Sympathy for the family of Virginia 
McCormick, mother of Lynn Hauze, 

grandmother of Heather Sabrowsky and great-
grandmother of Daniel Sabrowsky 

Sympathy for the Family of Robert Westfall, 
father of Yvonne Smith  

Ray Arrington  ♦  Sharon Curtis  ♦  Laura, 
Sallay & Leslyn Dassama ♦  Makenna Dewald  
♦  Marge Dicus  ♦  Richard Grauvogl  ♦  

Chloe Greenmun  ♦  Paul Hostettler  ♦   Bill 
Kozlik  ♦  Paitun Nigao ♦  Jeff Person  ♦  
Dawn Rhodes  ♦  Vicki Raibley ♦  Billie 

Rucker  ♦  William Tartaglia  ♦  The Tichenor 
Family ♦  Noah Trimble ♦  Deborah Turland 
♦  Ben Ullman ♦  Tom Vassaur  ♦  Amanda 

Washington  ♦  Mackie Williams  ♦  Sally 
Williams  ♦  Raymond Williams ♦  Bill Willis  
♦  Our Confirmands  ♦  All the people & 

animals suffering from the fires in Australia  
♦  Our Church & CDC Staff  

Matthew Charlton ♦  Derek Dobbs  ♦   
Fidel Fields ♦  Andrew Haefner  ♦  Joseph 

Hammond ♦  Nate Hollins  ♦  Kaleb Klein ♦ 
Kyle Klein ♦  James Kline  ♦   

Ryan Lubin ♦  Gerald McClain  ♦   
 Jason McClish ♦  James Phillips  ♦   

Kevin Snyder  ♦  Morgan Surratt  ♦  Tyler 
Turner  ♦   Zachary Williams  ♦  Benjamin 
Zacharias  ♦   All those serving our country 

Please submit prayer requests by placing a yellow 
prayer request card, or a green military prayer request 
card in the offering plate, calling 254-634-6363, or 

emailing us at prayers@fumc-killeen.org 

 @ 6:15 PM Every Wednesday thru April 8th 

Pastor Alan’s Bible Study, “Entering The Passion of 
Jesus,” began this past Wednesday, March 4th, but you 
can still join the group at anytime! The bible study will 
continue every Wednesday through April 8th. If you are 
interested in childcare, please contact Brandy Boudreaux 
in advance, at brandy.boudreaux@fumc-killeen.org. 

Our youth will have their annual ‘Supper & A Show’ on Sunday, March 22nd from 
noon to 2:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. This event is open to the entire church,  $5 
per person/$15 max for a family. Tickets are for sale NOW online (at 
www.fumckilleen.com/suppershow), in the lobby, or ask a youth! There will be a talent 
show with lunch provided, and a final skit with all the youth. We are also taking 
donations of items for a silent auction. The purpose of this event is to raise money for 
the youth’s CTCYM summer mission trip (early registration open NOW, ending 
3/13!), bring our church family together, and above all, praise God! We hope to see 
you at this event! For more info, contact the Youth Director, Christina Reeves, at  
christina.reeves@fumc-killeen.org. 

Trip to Aldersgate! 
An invitation to the entire church! The United Methodist Men will be visiting 

Aldersgate Enrichment Center this coming Saturday, March 14th, and YOU are invited 
to join—men and women! The group will tour the community and have lunch with the 
associates and staff. Aldersgate is a faith-based non-profit organization located in 
Brownwood, Texas, that provides opportunity in ALL aspects of life, including 
residential and vocational programs, for adults with special needs.  

       If you would like to attend, please RSVP by Tue., March 
10th to Glenn Morrison at gmorrisontx@hotmail.com or to the 
church office at 254-634-6363. You will need to bring $5.00 
for the provided group lunch, and arrive at the church at 7:30 
a.m. on Saturday the 14th. The group will depart at 8 a.m., 
arrive at 10 a.m., take a tour of the community and have lunch 
with the associates, then they will depart at 2 p.m., aiming to be 
back at the church around 4 p.m. that afternoon! 

To honor & protect God’s children in our trusting care, FUMC Killeen is a Ministry Safe congregation. 

First United Methodist Church Killeen 
3501 E. Elms Rd. Killeen, Texas 76542 
254-634-6363  |  info@fumc-killeen.org  |  www.fumckilleen.com  

Our Mission: To Make Disciples of Jesus Christ for the Transformation of the World 

March 8, 2020 

Place of mystery 



Life of Worship 
8:00 AM Heritage & 11:00 AM Traditions 

Wilderness 
- Place of mystery - 

Sermon Notes 

Prelude Glenda Bundick 

Welcome  Pastor Alan 

Choral Introit  (11:00 AM)   Chancel Choir 

*Call To Worship Pastor Alan 

*Hymn No.  398 - Stanzas 1, 3 & 5 Jesus Calls Us 

Children’s Time  (11:00 AM) 
(Parents are welcome to accompany their child) 

Pastor Alan 

*Hymn No. 292 - Stanzas  1, 3 & 4 (11:00 AM) What Wondrous Love Is This 

Prayer of Confession & Words of Assurance   

Prayer & Lord’s Prayer  Christina Reeves 

Offering  

    Offertory Glenda Bundick 

*Doxology  

Scripture Reading: John 3:1-8 CEB) 
Stacie Carrico (8:00AM) 
Anne Hoel (11:00 AM) 

*Hymn No.  292 - Stanzas  1, 3 & 4  (8:00 AM) What Wondrous Love Is This 

Choral Anthem (11:00 AM) Chancel Choir 

Message: Wilderness: Place of Mystery  Pastor Alan 

Invitation To Discipleship  

*Hymn No.  98 - Stanzas 1 & 2 To God Be The Glory 

*Pastoral Benediction Pastor Alan 

Choral Benediction (11:00 AM) Chancel Choir 

Postlude Glenda Bundick 

*Please stand if you are able.  

There was a Pharisee named Nicodemus, a Jewish leader. He came to Jesus at night and said to him, “Rabbi, we know that you 
are a teacher who has come from God, for no one could do these miraculous signs that you do unless God is with him.” 

Jesus answered, “I assure you, unless someone is born anew, it’s not possible to see God’s kingdom.” 
Nicodemus asked, “How is it possible for an adult to be born? It’s impossible to enter the mother’s womb for a second time and 

be born, isn’t it?” 
Jesus answered, “I assure you, unless someone is born of water and the Spirit, it’s not possible to enter God’s kingdom. Whatever 

is born of the flesh is flesh, and whatever is born of the Spirit is spirit. Don’t be surprised that I said to you, ‘You must be born 
anew.’ God’s Spirit blows wherever it wishes. You hear its sound, but you don’t know where it comes from or where it is going. It’s 
the same with everyone who is born of the Spirit.” 

John 3:1-8 (CEB) 

Welcome! 
Thank you for being our guest in worship. Please contact us if you have any questions 

about beginning a relationship with God or connecting to this church. If you would like a 
campus tour, please see one of our Hospitality Team members at the Welcome Center in 
the front lobby. You are welcome here! 
Alan McGrath, Pastor 
alan.mcgrath@fumc-killeen.org 

Life Of Worship 
9:30 AM Praise 

Song of Praise Forever   

Welcome & Announcements Pastor Alan 

Children’s Time  (Parents are welcome to accompany their child) Pastor Alan 

Offering  

Songs of Praise 
Scandal of Grace  

At the Cross (Love Ran Red)  

Message: Wilderness: Place of Mystery   Pastor Alan 

Scripture: John 3:1-8 CEB)  

Song of Praise You Are My King (Amazing Love)  

Prayer Christian Reeves 

Invitation to Discipleship Pastor Alan 

Song of Praise Sweetly Broken  

Pastoral Benediction Pastor Alan 

Weekly Calendar 
SUNDAY, MARCH 8TH 

Food Pantry Sunday: Canned Meats 
8:00 Heritage Service 

9:00 Guys & Gals Emmaus Reunion 
9:30 Praise Service 
9:30 Adult Sunday School/Children’s Church 
11:00 Traditions Service 
11:00 Adult, Youth, Children’s Sunday School 

3:00 Girl Scout Troop #6105 Meeting  
4:00 NO Confirmation Class  
5:00 NO Youth Group 

Have a great Spring Break! 

MONDAY, MARCH 9TH 
8:30 Work in Frisch Park 
6:30 Magda Circle Meeting 

TUESDAY, MARCH 10TH 

6:00 Prayer Group Breakfast - all are welcome! 
9:30 Mary Ruth Circle Meeting 

5:30 Son N’ Fun Bunco Meeting 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 11TH 

12:00 Noon Bible Study 
5:30 Guitar Lessons 
5:45 ‘Chorus Girls’ Bible Study 
6:15 Communion & Lenten Bible Study: 
“Entering the Passion of Jesus” 
7:00 Chancel Choir Practice 

THURSDAY, MARCH 12TH 

10:30 Lunch with our Neighbors: Youth Group 
6:30 Boy Scout #211 Troop Meeting 

6:30 Cub Scout #211 Den Meeting 

SATURDAY, MARCH 14TH 

7:30 Day at Aldersgate Enrichment Center 

SUNDAY, MARCH 15TH 

8:00 Heritage Service 
9:00 Guys & Gals Emmaus Reunion 
9:30 Praise Service 
9:30 Adult Sunday School/Children’s Church 
11:00 Traditions Service 
11:00 Adult, Youth, Children’s Sunday School 

12:00 Student Leadership Meeting 
4:00 Confirmation Class  
5:00 Youth Group 
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March Food Donation - Canned Meats 
This month’s donation item is canned meats! You can 

bring your items to church today. This can include anything 
from tuna to chicken, as well as any other shelf-stable food 
items you might want to donate to the Killeen Food Care 
Center. Thanks to all those who contribute towards feeding the hungry in our area! 

New Sunday School Class! 
On Sunday, March 15th at 11:00 a.m., the “First In 
Service To Him” or, FISH Class will be starting, to be 

held in the Parlor. If you would like more information on this class, you can 
contact Sarah Erickson at sedie30@hotmail.com. 

Son ‘N Fun Bunco Night 
This Tuesday, March 10th, at 5:30 p.m. is the next Bunco night! Come and share 

your joys, concerns, prayers, spiritual fellowship and of course, Bunco and food. ALL 
are welcome - men & women! Contact Patricia at 702-3862 or Beverly at 289-2407. 
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